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Indoor shoes can be worn within class; please note this is an optional choice.
P.1 parents: please put snacks into school bags and only packed lunches in packed lunch box- this will help your child through the school day.
Menus for school dinners can be found online https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=5594
Your child should come to school with a jacket every day.

We encourage children to play in our playground and pitch: we have toys, loose parts play, mud kitchens- the list is endless. We apologise in advance for mucky shoes and uniforms!
Netherton Primary School


August 2019








         








We are delighted to be back!  We have had a terrific start to the term: children have been very settled, well behaved and polite. It has been lovely to see children in full  uniform and  full of pride: we hope to see this every day. You will soon receive class letters and annual calendar. We look forward to continuing to work with you in partnership.


Kind regards,                                                                                                                                                                                                Fiona Easton


Head Teacher




















Teaching Staff :


Miss Yates, Principal Teacher: Additional Support for Learning,  Nurture and Literacy Support for Learning.


Mr MacNab: Numeracy Support for Learning and NCCT


Classes:


P.1a Mrs McCallum and Mrs Henderson


P.1b Mrs Carr


P.2 Mrs Grant


P.3 Mrs McKeown and Mrs McAlinden


P.4 Mrs Bauer


P.5 Mrs Hyslop and Miss Yates


P.6 Mrs McGuire


P.7 Miss Graham
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Staffing:


We welcome Mrs McGuire, Mrs Hyslop and Mrs McKeown as our new class teachers. Mrs Divers returns to the office and Mr McNamara returns as janitor.





We said goodbye to Mrs Reid when she left last week to start her new post. We also say goodbye to Mrs Lowe, our Senior Clerical Assistant, who leaves us after many years of service to the school and the community. We wish her well in her retirement.








For more information ,


 follow us on Twitter @NethertonPS	


Or visit  www.netherton.n-lanark.sch.uk











Over the year, there will be a variety of fundraisers, events etc. We can’t do this without your help. Please contact the school or the Parent Council if you can spare some time to help.








  Helpful Information 





Safety and Security


The side gate will be kept locked throughout the day and will be opened only before and after school. All pupils going home for lunch should leave and return via the main entrance.


All adults should enter only through the main entrance and should report to front office. We respectfully remind people not to approach classroom doors and not to come into the school playground. 


Thank you for your understanding in these matters.





 Our Annual Calendar will soon be coming your way but to get us started…


Sponsored Bounce: Thursday 26th September  (more info will follow)


P.7 Kilbowie  in October (online payment available)


Pantomime in December (online payment available)





P.E. 


Times being given out by class teachers. Please note there will one indoor and one outdoor slot. Children must bring kit and appropriate clothing (details will follow). For health and safety, ear-rings and other jewellery cannot be worn.





Thank you for all your support.  If you wish to discuss any matter, please contact us on 01698 522721.








